
Quarterly Seminar  
ADINET and Acharya Shri Kailas Sagar Suri 

Shri Mahavir Jain Aradhana Kendra, Koba 
 

ADINET & Shri Mahavir Jain Aradhana Kendra have organized a Quarterly Seminar on 10th March 2018 

at  Shri Mahavir Jain Aradhana Kendra, Koba. The topic of this Seminar is “Preservation, Processing 

and Accessing Rare Books & Manuscripts”. Retrieving right information from the valuable but difficult 

to maintain rare resources is not an easy task, even in this digital era. It will be a great opportunity for 

Library Professionals and Students to learn about this work. 

 

Aradhana Kendra is about 20 km far from the academic hub of Ahmedabad, Gujarat University area, on 

the Ahmedabad-Gandhinagar Highway. Near Koba Circle, KOBA.  

 
Programme Schedule       

 

Welcome     Trustee of Aradhana  10.00 – 10.10 

       Kendra, Koba 

ADINET forthcoming plans    Mrs. Rhoda Bharucha  10.10 – 10.20 

 

Introduction to Aradhana Kendra  Shri Hardik Purohit &  10.20 – 11.00 

& Library Program Demo   Shri Ketan Shah 

 

T E A          11.00 – 11.30 

 

Highlights of Library Program  Param Pujya Aacharya 11.30 – 12.00 

       Shri Ajay Sagar Suriji 

Manuscript Preservation Process  Shri Sanjay Kumar Jha 12.00 – 12.30 

 

L U N C H         12.30 – 01.00 

 

Curatorial Preservation at   Dr. Indubala J. Nahakpam 01.00 – 01.20 

Shree  Swaminarayan Museum   Curatorial Consultant  

   

Rare Books Conservation Case Study  Dr. Shreyasi  Parikh  01.20 – 01.40  

at NID (KMC)     & Smt. Stuti Raval      

 

Group Discussion        01.40 – 02.00 

 

Vote of Thanks    Dr. Hemant Kumar  02.00 – 02.05 

 

Manuscript Library Visit     Shri Parbat Thakor   02.05 – 02.25 

 

Visit to Museum    Shri Arun Kumar Jha  02.25 – 02.40   
     
The vehicle arrangement can be made depending on the number of members. If made, the 

vehicle will start from AMA 9.30 am sharp. Participants willing to come directly on their own 

are also requested to register their name, either on contact numbers given below or by sending 

a confirmation-email. 

 

All LIS Professionals from University Libraries, Special Libraries, College Libraries, School Libraries and 

Public Libraries are welcome to participate in this Quarterly Seminar. Please confirm your participation to  

Smt. Rhoda R. Bharucha (26860730) or to Dr. Hemant Kumar (23276252) or send an e-mail to 

alibnet@gmail.com, latest by 1st March 2018. 
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